
WATER SHUTOFF ALERT 
City of Lucas will have the water shutoff to four homes on the east 
end of Snider Ln, the three homes E. Lucas Road, and all homes in 
Trinity Park.  The shutoff is necessary to connect Lakeview Downs 
neighborhood to the city waterlines. The shutoff will take place from 
9 A.M. to 5 P.M. on Wednesday, January 31.  Call City Hall at 972-
727-8999 for more information. 
 

 


